
 

Kittitas County Health Network's November
2024 Newsletter

November gives us all a great time to reflect on gratitude. Here at
KCHN, we are grateful to our partners and the opportunities we

have to collaborate with each of you. Likewise, the staff at KCHN is
grateful for the opportunity to move into our own office space for
the first time since the Network was founded nearly six years ago.
Please join us in celebrating our new office at 2411 W Dolarway
Rd, Suite 1 with a Ribbon Cutting and Open House on Monday,

November 18th from 3:00-4:30 PM. I look forward to sharing our
new space with you as we look towards the future of KCHN.

 
I wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving.

​Mitchell R. Rhodes, PhD.

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=4016130b-7a63-44ed-9823-b8076df88ced


Moving Update - Temporary Delay in Phone Service

With moving there are always hiccups – and let me tell you that is
certainly the case with the Kittitas County Health Network’s recent
move to our new offices! Circumstances beyond our control have
left KCHN without phones in our new offices and it will take time

for service installed. With the delay in phone service, we will
likewise be getting a different new number than what we

previously advertised. In the meantime, if you need to call
KCHN staff, please call (509) 968-5117, call the Care

Coordination team at (509) 201-1145, email the staff member
directly, or send us an email to info@healthierkittitas.org. We

mailto:info@healthierkittitas.org


will do everything we can to return messages as soonas possible.
We apologize for the inconvenience.

HRSA Grant Implementation

Over the last 6 months (March 1, 2024-August 31, 2024) through
the HRSA Implementation Grant: Our ACEs trainers were able to
train 100 individuals over 8 cross-sector trainings. Kittitas County
Public Health Department Harm Reduction Specialist distributed

over 100 kits of Naloxone at the Syringe Service Program and
educated over 380 community members on Naloxone Use (way to

go Lauren!)
KCHN has been able to distribute 54 lock bags for safe medication

storage. 38 Hub and Spoke referrals were made to Community
Health of Central Washington’s Connect Program which provides

individuals with medication for opioid use disorder.
The Health Network distributed 23 clothing vouchers and 38 cell
phones to reduce barriers for those re-entering the community

from incarceration. Recovery Yoga has had 234 participants in over
26 classes. A Community Conversation that was facilitated by
KCHN Community Liaison, Pam Muggle-Tiles, on September

19th (pictured above) had 21 community members and service
providers present to participate in a conversation to reduce stigma

around substance use disorder in our community.

KCHN Coat Drive





Medication Take Back + Paper Shred Success!



Donate Today to Make a Difference!



DONATE HERE

Evento Gratuito de Educación Para La Salud



Childcare Provider Workshop



People with Puppets



Medicare Open Enrollment Period Information



HopeSource Individual Coaching and Workshop Courses



Recovery Yoga



FREE Middle School Expressive Arts Support Program



Unraveling PTSD Virtual Presentation



Eastside Opportunity Center



Alex Mandujano volunteers and leads this BASIC COOKING skills class
at the Methodist Church (on Ruby Street) kitchen. KCHN Care
Coordinator, Gayle Scott is the cooking class coordinator and
secretary of Eastside Opportunity Center. What's Cooking? This class
is for those not familiar with cooking for themselves and who use the
food bank regularly. Learn what chop, dice, and slice means. Get
practical experience using a frying pan on a gas stove. Learn how to
have vegetables in every meal. From no-recipe breakfast burritos to
bread, soup, and chili, this class covers simple meals made in easy-to-
understand steps. We help you learn to prepare the food you get from
the food bank into a tasty meal.Cooking Classes are every other
Monday and are open to a max of 8 participants. This is a "pay
what you can or bring an ingredient" arrangement. To register or



for more information call Alex Mandujano at 509-856-4738



Tree of Love Event - Dec. 3rd





 
STAY CONNECTED WITH KCHN

Visit the KCHN Website
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